Thank You to Mr Fe.arn for coming to aschool council last week -

YO LCon read the interview in our next newsletter!

Schoaol

This week is SATs week for year 6. We want to give them a hig
Ashout out for all their hard work. They have heen working really
hard and we wish them good luck - they'll do great!
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Huda wants uws to ,rzj,o,c,u/s on anti -Jauil,gin,g. Will we j,o,c,u./s on
this in ouwr assemhbly but in the meantime please re -share ouwr

child friendly reporting siystem.

Any other business

We h.awve won some bhird houses and bhug hotels for school!
Please discuss where these should go - think carefully ahb.out
where bugs and birds would like to live and share your ideas
with ws!

Huda has bheen fosting all of last month - she has heen telling us all
ahout how she has heen foasting for Ramadan. This is a test yourself
to see how ypu can control your emotions when iyou are hungry and
thirsty.

Please watch the Eid video to find out more abhout this!

To discuss

- Where can ouwr hird houwses and bug hotels g.o??

Next Monday we are going to havxe a extra long school couwncil [:15-2:15
to focus on:

- Fundraising

- Our assemhbly

- Bird houwses

- Juhbilee



https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/57080422?msclkid=4dc5c121cf8b11ec9736d5818515f32d




